
6.3.5. Register notes - SF March 2015 

E-mail:  Steve-haines@live.co.uk 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/groups/MG635Register 

Twitter:  https://twitter.com/635register 

 

Some great news for the MG / 888 racing team was the recent announcement that 2013 

BTCC Champion Andrew Jordan has signed to the team for 2015, along with his sponsor 

Pirtek Racing. Andrew was present at the Autosport 15 show from January the 8th to the 

11th with his MG6 racecar giving interviews and demonstrating a real excitement and 

anticipation for the season ahead, describing the MG6 / 888 package as giving him the 

best chance of winning the championship. Andrew said “ I think  we’re going to have a 

really competitive season and there’s a few things that we’re looking to try out that I’m 

confident will help us bring even more out of the MG6, which has proven to be a really 

competitive package. Make no mistake about it, I’m here to win.”  More details to follow 

from our roving BTCC reporters on testing and preparation for the season soon. Watch 

this space! 
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Andrew has also become the proud owner of a white MG3 as presented to him by MG 

motor recently, that’s another one for the Register! 

Andrew says he …” loves the MG3, it’s a really funky little machine. I love the detail in 

everything down to the seats and even the red trim on the mats. I’m looking forward to 

giving it a good run out when we go testing in February and March. 

Maybe Andrew’s background in Rallycross will see the Trophy 3 make a competitive 

appearance……. 

 

 

The Register continues to grow daily, with sales increasing very well for the 3 and 6. 

Members have been swapping ideas and modifying and improving both the 6 and 3 with 

an increasing number of accessories from the UK and China, along with those offered 

directly from MG Motor.  

MG Motor and The MGCC have agreed a deal to offer 3 months free membership to all 

new car sales at dealers throughout the country, so this will not only swell our Register 

members, but also new owners awareness of the marque, its history and of course a 

great magazine in Safety Fast! 

Events are for the year are getting closer and can be found on the newly updated 

Register page of the Car Club’s web page here: http://www.mgcc.co.uk/mg635-register/ 

as well as our Facebook page and Twitter feed, or please e-mail any of us if you need to. 

Looking forward to seeing you all very soon. 
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